
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 4/2/2014 2:41:52 PM
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Tyrrell, Denise

(denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Kern

Liza and Denise - we got an inquiry from the City Of Bakersfield as to when we were 
going to finish clean-up at the Kern facility. As I understand it, we can’t move forward 
with demolition, a root cause analysis and a forensic investigation until we get the all 
clear from you guys. Do you have a sense of timing on it ?
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